



PRESIDENT VICE PRESIDENT SECRETARY/TREASURER NEWSLETTER EDITOR DALE RUPP DICK WICKLUND ROSEMARY FRANK EUGENE FRANK

653-1054 777-9142 451-8187 451-8187

APRIL MEETING - - - - - the 11th - - - - 1994

## NEWSLETTER NEWS

PRESIDENT DALE RUPP is back in town! Come hear what he has been up to.

BANQUET - - - - - March 26th
Vice President Dick Wicklund Presided

KEN PATZ - - - - - MN DEPARTMENT OF AERONAUTICS
GUEST SPEAKER

28 attended.

KEN gave us a very interesting little synopsis as to what the DEPARTMENT OF AERONAUTICS does for us. He brought up several subjects for further discussion.

DICK WICKLUND is going to go over it again at the April meeting.

CHAPTER MEMBERS - You are invited to attend the "Blessing" of the RV6 by Rev Anne Miner-Pearson from St. Anne's Episcopal Church -

DATE: April 23rd - - - 2 P.M. - - - Lake Elmo Airport Kilo Lane - Hanger 12B

It will be fun to YOU there!

FLY-IN FLY-IN FLY-IN
May 21-22 - Discover Aviation Days, Anoka Airport, 7 a.m. to
5 p.m. Sponsored by EAA Chapter 237. Breakfast and lunch.
Call Gary - 612-757-4353 - if you wish further info.

May 28-29 Planes of Fame Open House, Eden Prairie - A salute to the 8th Army Air Force featuring B-17, B-25, and other aircraft used by mighty 8th during WWII. Food - refershments - 1940's music - and STEARMAN RIDES!! Further info: 612-941-2633



March 14, 1994 Minutes of Meeting

The March meeting was brought to order at approximately 7:30 by acting president George Mathieson.

Young Eagles Program - June 11 - Coordinator Gene Frank

Still room for lots of volunteers and finalization of plans. We are holding this Rally in conjunction with Bensons Chapter 745. To date we have about 40 kids and we need pilots and airplanes. Plan on attending the meeting, plan on volunteering, bring ideas!

Work party dates - April 30 and May 1. Seven members have signed up. Gene Frank, George Mathieson Dave Fiebiger, Al & Rae Kupferschmidt, and Warren & Betty Isaacs. Dates may be <u>subject</u> to change! Keep in touch with Dick Wicklund who is coordinating this very important event.

George Mathieson gave us an excellent synopsis on his trip to New Mexico and Arizona on a Warrier. It was very entertaining and sounded like lots of fun! We got some very good ground rules for mountain flying.

Thanks George!

Banquet - March 26 - all set to go! See you there.

Respectfully submitted by

Rosemary Frank Secretary De moul :